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Senator Helming Statement on 2025 State of the State Address 
 

This afternoon’s State of the State Address was stagecraft. New Yorkers don’t need a 

theatrical production, they need real solutions to their problems. I understand tradition. 

But this production was really out of touch with the moment and what the majority of 

New Yorkers are living through right now. 
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